
Dear Parents and Carers,

Our end of term has come around very quickly this year. It is a time of year filled with such sadness as we say 
goodbye to our lovely Year 6 pupils but also full of hope as we welcome in the next generation into Year R. In 
the last few weeks, our Year 6 students were all able to attend their secondary school induction days – moving 
on is now really starting to become a reality for us all. There are many fun activities still here for them to look 
forward too over these last few weeks including the summer show and their leavers BBQ.

SPORTS DAY 2025 -The yellow’s jump to the lead 
once again to win the cup! Thanks to Miss Brock, 
Mr Riley and our Year 6 Sports Leaders for 
organising a wonderful Sports Day. Thank you to all 
parents for coming to offer your support to the 
children on such a hot day. We were also pleased 
to be able to welcome Farncombe Infants who 
enjoyed our Loseley hospitality to run their school 
sports day on our fields. This was an example of 
community partnership at its best. I know the 
children and parents were so pleased to have able 
to have a proper sports day for the first time.

WELCOMING FAMILIES TO THE OPENING OF THE SUPER 
BLOOM GARDEN PARTY
It was a joy to welcome so many children and families into 
school at the end of June to celebrate the hard work our 
Eco-committee have been doing this year at school and for 
the opening of our Super Bloom Garden. Thanks go to Vikki 
Davis who has been working with the children to design and 
build a special garden. This included making the most 
magnificent bench made from re-cycled wood. Thank you to 
all the parents who came to support this event.



Year 5 & 6 Perform Beauty and the Beast
The Year 5 and 6 children are busy rehearsing for their big musical production that they will be 
performing next week. Thanks to Miss Brock and a large group of teachers and teaching assistant 
support for making this memorable experience happen for the children.

Summer Fayre 2025
On Saturday 28th June, the school opened its doors to the Farncombe community welcoming everyone in 
for a fun filled afternoon in the sun. It was so amazing to welcome so many past, present and future 
families through our doors, demonstrating the strong connection that school continues to make with our 
wider school community. I am delighted to tell you that because of all the hard work of the Friends and 
because you all dug deep into your pockets, we raised a fantastic £,3580.64.

I would like to take this opportunity to 
formally thank the army of parent 
volunteers who gave up their time to 
help organise the event and/or man 
stalls on the day of the Fayre. We had 
more parents volunteer their time 
than ever before which made such a 
difference to the success of the event. 
Please continue to support our Friends 
events because with out you, this 
simply would not be possible.

A special thank you must go to Tami 
Vickery who is stepping back from her 
role as Chair next year. Tami has made 
such a valuable contribution over 
many years. On behalf of the whole 
community Tami – thank you.

EARLY WARNING OF A CHANGE IN TERM DATES
Not next academic year, but the year after, 2026-2027, our Trust will be making a change to the October 
half term dates. Following the lead of Surrey County Council, as from October 2026 the half term break 
will be two weeks instead of the usual one-week break. As Surrey schools were changing their dates, and 
we usually follow Surrey published dates, Learning Partners Trust have decided to follow suit. All dates 
are available for you to see on the school website but we thought it important to draw your attention to 
this significant change. We will be working with our holiday club provider to extend holiday club to offer 
support for our working families.



Kind regards,

Amanda Pedder – Executive Headteacher

HAPPY HOLIDAYS
Wishing you all a very restful and happy summer holiday. Please remember that September 2nd and 
3rd are INSET days and so school starts for children Thursday 4th September when we look forward 
to welcoming the children, all scrubbed and polished, for a new school year.

WE ARE WORKING TO PRODUCE A NEW SCHOOL BADGE TO ROLL OUT LATER NEXT ACADEMIC 
YEAR
As you will be aware, over the last few years we have been working on re-branding the school. We 
have produced a new website, launched successful social media pages and designed a new letter 
head and have worked to refine the school colourway and type face. Over the course of this year, 
we have been consulting with our Trust and Governors on a design for a new school badge. Across 
the next academic year, we will be liaising with our uniform suppliers to begin to have the new 
badge sewn onto our school jumpers. We will be doing a soft roll out of this across the year with 
no expectation for parents to change jumpers until you are due to rebuy when your child has 
grown out of their existing jumpers. All new students will have jumpers with the new badge form 
September 2026 with the remainder of the school phasing in over time. We hope you like the 
design. It aims to represent the school values, highlighting the fields in Loseley Fields and the 
outdoor space which is such a special feature of our school.
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